MITAC
CETCB

114 Olinda Drive
Brea, CA 92823

July 25™, 2017

Ref: FCC change of Identification for FCC ID: 2ALBD-PT30
Dear Examiner,

Our company Mitac International Corp. is requesting a change of Identification for FCC ID:
2ALBD-PT30 granted on 04/17/2017.

We are planning to market the original product with our own FCC Identification and our own
Model number. All the other aspects of the product including schematic, PCB layout,
components, antenna and enclosure will remain unchanged.

The original equipment was labeled as follows:

Model: PT30
FCC ID: 2ALBD-PT30
Grant date: 04/17/2017

The equipment sold by Mitac International Corp. will be labelled with the Magellan brand and
with the following identification:

Model: MGNOBDBA
FCC ID: P4Q-N557P

All other aspects of the product will remain unchanged. As such we believe that all the tests that
have been performed on the product with the original FCC ID do apply to the product sold by
Mitac International Corp. under the Magellan brand.

Sincerely, .
@r%]/\w % ;&_\,
Ruey-Yuan Chen

Director



